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OUSD Appoints Kenneth Miller, Ed.D.  

Administrative Director, Student and Community Services 
 
 
ORANGE, CA – April 18, 2014 – The Orange Unified School District Board of Education 

appointed Kenneth Miller, Ed.D. to the position of Administrative Director of Student and 

Community Services last night during their regular session meeting. This appointment will take 

effect July 1, 2014.  

Dr. Miller holds a Doctoral degree in Administration and Leadership from the University of 

Southern California, a Master’s degree in Educational Administration from Azusa Pacific 

University and a Bachelor’s degree in Political Science from Sonoma State University.   

“I am honored to serve the Orange Unified School District community as Administrative Director, 

Student and Community Services. I look forward to the opportunity to be a servant leader of a 

cohesive team that will meet the needs of all of our students, parents, staff and administration,” 

stated Dr. Miller. 

Dr. Miller has been principal at Cerro Villa Middle School since July 2010, before which time he 

spent three years as an assistant principal at El Modena High School. Prior to coming to Orange 

Unified School District, Dr. Miller was a high school vice principal at Downey Unified. He has 

also worked as a high school teacher and football coach.   


